
M E M O R A N D U M 

 

 

Date: November 28, 2018 

 

To: The University Community 

 

From: Guilbert L. Brown, Interim Vice President for Finance and Administration 

 

Re: Appointment of Mr. Steve diFilipo, Interim Chief Information Officer 

 

On November 26, I announced to the finance and administration staff the appointment of Steve diFilipo 

as the Interim Chief Information Officer for Millersville University, replacing Nancy Pruskowski. The 

announcement to the IT staff read in part, "Steve has a long and impressive list of accomplishments as a 

leader in higher education information technology over several decades. Steve has led IT departments 

for higher education institutions ranging in size from community colleges to large state systems as well 

as in health care and Fortune 500 corporate settings.  In these various roles he has led Banner 

installations for three different campuses, has overseen instructional technology, mobile technology 

architecture and website development, and developed platform integration and data migration across 

multiple tenants.  He has extensive experience in strategic planning and driving innovation to achieve 

business objectives, has demonstrated thought leadership at a national level and championed digital 

transformation to achieve institutional goals.  He is focused on achieving results to support 

organizational goals.”  

Please join me in welcoming Steve diFilipo to Millersville.  

 

 


